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Public Notice

In compliance with the State's Administrative Procedures Act (APA -Title 29, Chapter 101 of the Delaware Code) and 29
Del.C. § 2521, the Consumer Protection Unit of the Delaware Department of Justice ("the Consumer Protection Unit")
hereby publishes notice of a proposed repeal of a regulation to the Online and Personal Privacy Protection Act (6 Del.C. §
1201C et seq.) pursuant to 6 Del.C. § 1203C and 29 Del.C. § 2521.

Summary of Proposed Repeal

Regulation 104 Privacy Policies for Commercial Online Sites, Services, and Applications was adopted on July 1, 2016 (the
"Regulation") shortly after the adoption of the Online and Personal Privacy Protection Act (6 Del.C. § 1201C et seq.) (the
"Online Act"). The Online Act mandated certain online businesses post a privacy policy with specified information. The
purpose of the Regulation was to provide operators of commercial Internet websites, online or cloud computing services,
online applications, or mobile applications with optional "safe harbor" language that they may, but are not required to, use in
their privacy policies that the Consumer Protection Unit would comply with the disclosure requirements of 6 Del.C.
§1205C(b) at that time. The Delaware Personal Data Privacy Act was adopted in 2023 (6 Del.C. § 12D-101 et seq.) (the
"DPDPA") and requires certain business include "reasonably accessible, clear, and meaningful privacy notice" with
additional information compared to the Online Act. The "safe harbor" language in the Regulation may not satisfy the
DPDPA requirements in certain circumstances and risks causing confusion for businesses about their privacy notice
obligations. Accordingly, the Consumer Protection Unit has determined that the "safe harbor" language in the Regulation is
no longer appropriate under the Online Act or the DPDPA and has proposed repealing the Regulation.

Possible Terms of the Action Agency
None.

Other Regulations That May be Affected by the Proposal
The Consumer Protection Unit does not believe that other regulations will be impacted.

Notice of Public Comment
Persons wishing to comment on the proposed regulation may submit their comments in writing no later than November 1,
2024, by email to John.Eakins@Delaware.gov or by U.S. mail to the following address:

John Eakins

Department of Justice, Consumer Protection Unit

820 N. French St.

Wilmington, DE 19801
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